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MEMO 

 

 

Date:   January 12, 2015 

 

To:   Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

  

From:  Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education and Personnel 

 

Re:   Action Memo 

 January 28, Board Meeting  

 

 

 

The following staff members have submitted a request for a change of degree and/or salary 

status.  After reviewing their records it is recommended that the change of degree and/or salary 

status be effective February 1, 2015. 

 

  Rich Wisniewski  M.A. +15 to M.A. +30 

  Lynlee Phillips  M.A. +15 to M.A. +30 

  Karmin Humes  M.A. +30 to M.A. +60* 

  Chris Wood   B.A to B.A. +15 

  Ian Miller   B.A. to B.A. +15 

  Katie Evans   B.A. to B.A. + 15 
    

 

*Pending the receipt of Official Transcripts 

  

DMS/ed   


